#### A message from ACT Chief Minister Andrew Barr

## IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19

#### Dear Canberrans,

Responding to the spread of COVID-19 is the greatest challenge our city has faced.

We all have an important role to play to flatten the curve and slow the spread of COVID-19 in the Territory.

Staying at home as much as possible, avoiding crowds and adhering to physical distancing if you need to leave for essential supplies, healthcare needs, exercise or for work and study is the best way you can protect yourself, your family and those around you. I want to thank Canberrans for their efforts so far.

Behind the scenes there is a huge collective effort underway to keep our city operating. Canberrans will have access to the services we need – supermarkets will stay open as will other essential services like pharmacies, petrol stations, banks and post offices. We will keep the power on and the water running. Critical work to increase the COVID-19 response capacity across the ACT's health system is continuing.

The ACT and Commonwealth Governments are working together to provide significant financial support for Canberra households and businesses that are facing financial hardship during this time.

For further information, you can call the ACT COVID-19 Helpline on (02) 6207 7244 between 8am and 8pm.

To keep up to date with the latest information and Government advice, visit the ACT COVID-19 website **covid19.act.gov.au**. You can sign up for email updates from this website.

Andrew Barr MLA Chief Minister

# IT'S EVERYONE'S RESPONSIBILITY TO STOP THE SPREAD AND HELP PROTECT OUR COMMUNITY

Stay up to date, follow ACT Health on

Facebook and

**Y** Twitter





#### GET THE LATEST COVID-19 UPDATES IN YOUR INBOX

During the COVID-19 response, Canberrans can keep updated on the ACT Government's response via email.

Sign up for regular updates at act.gov.au/ourcbrsubscribe



### CHANGES TO GOVERNMENT SERVICES

A number of changes have been made to ACT Government services to help slow the spread of COVID-19.

While most light rail and bus services are still operating, a number of measures have been put in place to keep passengers & drivers safe.

Nearly all Access Canberra services are available online and on the phone, reducing the need for Canberrans to visit a Service Centre.

Visit accesscanberra.act.gov.au

#### TO STAY INFORMED VISIT covid19.act.gov.au

For everything you need to know, what you need to do and the latest news, visit the ACT Government's new website.





## FIND OUT WHAT SUPPORT IS AVAILABLE

Support services are available if you are experiencing strong feelings of worry, unease or fear and you are struggling to cope.

You can find this information at covid19.act.gov.au





Find out more and register your interest at covid19.act.gov.au/jobsforcanberrans

